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To whom it may concern  
 
I am writing to object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, Chestfield. 
 
This area is very attractive agricultural land that enhances Chestfield village.  It is on the edge of 
the conservation area. 
There is very serious surface water flooding in this area which gets worse every year. Drainage 
systems are frequently overwhelmed here. 
Chestfield will be swallowed up by this and other planned developments. 
 
There are much better places to provide housing. We should not be destroying countryside and 
open green space. It is good for everyone. 
 
Please protect our open spaces and the future of this area for everyone. 
 
Sally Duggan  
Chestfield resident  
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